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I oppose SB 527 and ask for a NO vote. 

 

Once again legislation is being introduced to raise the age of gun ownership, 

servicing, and repairs from 18 to 21 years of age. An 18-20 year old can join the 

military and defend Oregon and the United States while Democrat Senator Dembrow 

is busy sponsoring a bill to limit the Second Amendment right of this age group. 

 

The lack of critical thinking on behalf of the Democrats who believe a 15 year old can 

make a drastic decision to have gender mutilation surgery or medical castration 

without the knowledge and consent of their parents and yet do not support 18-20 

year olds who can legally vote and serve in the military. 

 

Support local law enforcement to lock up the criminals who do not obey the many 

gun laws we already have.  Stop taking away the rights of law-abiding citizens. 

 

I urge a NO vote on SB 527. 

 


